12 th September 2012	
Dear Parents	
On Friday 21 st September Year 3 will be having a drama presentation about Greek focusing on everyday life.	īs,
In accordance with the 1988 Education Reform Act we can only ask for a voluntar contribution of £2.50 to cover the cost of the drama group. If it is not possible to fund the	-
drama group with voluntary contributions then regrettably it will have to be cancelled.	
Yours sincerely	
Mrs McBride, Mrs Nisbet & Mrs Dawson	
Name of ChildClass	
I enclose a contribution of £2.50	
Signed	